
SLT Minutes 

02.04.2020 
 

The meeting commenced at 4:04pm in the room 101. 

 

Copies of the November minutes were sent via e-mail and are available on the school website. A 

motion was made to approve the minutes. The motion passed. 

 

Old Business  

Jamie Davis shared an update on progress towards meeting our school improvement goals. Math 1 

met their SIP goal, Math 3 exceeded their SIP goal, and Biology exceeded their goal as well. 

English 2 scores are delayed across the state due to renorming the test so scores will not be 

available until August.  

 

New Business 

The ACT Bell Schedule was reviewed. Testing will take place during 1
st

 block. SLT approved for 

February 25 to be a Senior Service Day. The bell schedule for February 25 is below. 

 

 
 

SLT agreed that our MTSS indicator for February would be A3.10 All teachers use assessment 

data to match their instruction and supports to individual student needs. Teachers meet in in their 

PLCs to review assessment data and plan for corrective instruction based on student needs. 

Additionally, teachers use the data to plan for spiraling, tutorials and ELP.  

 



SLT voted to change the way 1
st

 block tardy referrals are handled. While students who are tardy to 

first block will continue to get their note from Mrs. Baker, all referrals will be handled by the 

teacher effective immediately.  

 

Mrs. Colson shared an update about upcoming registration which begins February 24 during 2
nd

 

block. Counselors will meet individually with students to select their courses for next year. 

Counselors will be holding a rising freshmen parent night February 17 at the middle school.  

 

There was discussion about hosting a Curriculum Fair for rising 9
th

 grade parents. This would need 

to accompany the February 17
th

 parent night so if it can be coordinated, we will hold one.  

 

There was a concern raised about the door to the annex not working properly. The concern needs 

to be reported to Bracy for a maintenance order.  

 

A student is interested in starting a Newspaper Club. They will submit the proper paperwork for 

review at our March meeting.  

 

Parent and Student Questions / Announcements 

 

None 

 

The next meeting will be March 3 in room 101.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 4:43. 

 


